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Special greetings to my Muslim constituents on Eid al-Fitr (the Festival of Fast-Breaking.)

Your holiday with family and friends follows the holy month of Ramadan and includes

charitable giving in recognition of your blessings. May your three day celebration be a joyous

one. Eid Mubarak ! (Blessed Eid !) Kul ‘am wa enta bi-khair ! (May every year find you in good

health.)


